[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.wmf]Join us for an end of summer Celebration of Reading 
Wednesday, August 23rd 
from 6:30-7:30 pm
in the 
Goshen Elementary School All Purpose Room
We will celebrate by enjoying ice cream sundaes as we talk in small groups about summer reading.

Students:
· Come prepared to discuss a favorite book you read over the summer.  Bring the book with you on August 23rd.
· Please return all leveled books from the Goshen collection on August 23rd.  They are labeled with Goshen Elementary School on the front or back cover. (You may keep the black and white stapled books as well as the books given to you for a family read aloud.)
· The books you need to return are:

PARENTS: Please help your child / children to find the books listed above.
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